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Freight/ deliveries
The Society approves the County’s policy to try to reduce the impact of freight and delivery vehicles in Oxford.

Certainly measures should be taken to restrict movements during the main commuter times. The freight companies have their schedules to fit in between the various city and town destinations but it should be possible to come to some agreements.

Out of town logistic centres, to offload goods from large vehicles to vans may work successfully in some cases. However, it adds another stage in the operation and for smaller businesses, especially independent retailers, it may not be financially viable or sufficiently time sensitive. Large chain retailers will still want to take their juggernauts from their warehouses direct to their city centre shops.

Out of hours deliveries are fine for larger companies, who can employ appropriate staff, but not so easy for the smaller businesses. Very early morning or night deliveries need to be planned well so as not to be too disruptive to residents. 

While pollution levels from some vehicles, e.g. buses and cars, are decreasing as a result of improved technology, improvements from freight vehicles do not seem to be making equal progress. A tightening of the measures affecting their operations makes sense.

More guidance should be given to freight companies about best and preferred routes to reduce vehicles crossing back on themselves or using unsuitable roads.
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